
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

9th June 2023 

Virtue of the week- kindness 

Highlights of the week 

 
Year 6  

Train the Brain with Chloe! Everyone was 
kept active and busy for the full session. 
Keep up the good work children. 

Year 5 and Year 4 

Some of our Yr 4 & Yr 5 children have 
received Peer Mentor training this week to 
help support other children around school. 
They have named themselves the “Mini-
Mentors”. Well done children – this is a 
great opportunity to show your 
responsibility skills. 

Year 4 

Working hard getting ready for their 
Multiplication Tests-well done. 

Year 3 

The “I Will” project worked with Year 3 and 
other year groups this week to begin a 
project that will improve the local area. It 
will be great to see what you all achieve in a 
few weeks’ children.  

 

Coming Up…  

Throughout June  

Wk 05.06.2023 

Year 4 Multiplication Checker Test 

Wk 12.06.2023 

Year 3 Trip to Liverpool Philharmonic  

Year 1 Phonic Screening Test 

Year 5 and 6 Family Learning Course begins 

Wk 19.06.2023 

School Nurse Drop In 9:15 a.m. Parents and 
Carers from all year groups welcome 

Wk 26.06.2023 

Sports Week – subject to weather. Further 
details to follow soon. 

Wk 03.07.2023 

Wk 10.07.2023 

Reports sent to parents/carers 

Year 6 end of year production 

Year 6 Prom 

Wk 17.07.2023 

Year 6 Leaver’s Mass  

Art Exhibition  

      

School Nurse Drop In Session 

June 22nd 

9:15 a.m. 

Curriculum Spotlight 

This half-term all year groups have a focus 
on Art. At the end of the Summer term there 
will be  an exhibition in the hall for families 
to see each year'creations.  

                       



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading 

Reading for pleasure is a special time when we can take ourselves 
away to a new world or snuggle up and share a favourite story. 

Some activities this term 

Yr 1 – Family Reading Activity 4th July 

Yr 3- Competition-make your own reading path. How many books 
can you read this term 

Yr 4- Family Reading Activity 21 st June                                                   

Yr 5- task to be taken home and returned in 2 weeks                    

  

       Weekly Awards 

Safeguarding Spotlight 

 

Car Parking                    

Sidney Powell Ave  

There are new yellow zig zag 
lines outside our school. Please 
be aware that parking on these 
lines may result in being issued 
with a Parking Fixed term 
Penalty Notice. Also, please 
drive slowly and carefully as 
children cross the road and 
other families are parking etc. 

 

 

         How many hazards can you spot? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the weather!  We look 
forward to seeing you bright and early on Monday. 

  

 


